
 

 

 

 

June 19, 2018 

Market Announcements Office 
ASX Limited Exchange Centre 
20 Bridge Street SYDNEY NSW 2000 
 

 

MINIMUM HOLDING SALE FACILITY 

Field Solutions Holdings Limited (the Company or Field Solutions Holdings) advises that it intends to 

offer a sale facility of ordinary shares for holders of less than marketable parcels of shares in the Company 

as at 7:00pm (AEDT) June 19 2018 (Record Date) (Sale Facility). 

According to the ASX Listing Rules, a shareholding which is valued at less than A$500 is considered to be 

less than a “marketable parcel” of shares (Small Parcels). 

The directors understand that holders of Small Parcels may encounter difficulties selling their shares on the 

ASX. To allow these shareholders to sell their shares without incurring brokerage and other expenses, and 

to reduce the administrative and registry costs for the Company that are associated with Small Parcels, the 

directors are offering the Sale Facility 

The Company values all of its shareholders, however, it incurs significant administrative costs maintaining 

such a large number of Small Parcels. By facilitating this Sale Facility, the Company expects to reduce the 

administrative costs associated with maintaining a large number of very small holdings. 

Based on the closing price per share on the Record Date and the register of members of Field Solutions 

Holdings as at the Record Date: 

(a) a Small Parcel of shares is any shareholding of 16,666 shares or less; 

(b) 979 out of 1,345 shareholders hold a Small Parcel; and 

(c) the total value of the Field Solutions Holdings ordinary shares held by all holders of Small Parcels 
is A$ 39,199.77 

Shareholders who own 16,667 shares or more will not be eligible to participate in the Sale Facility. 

The Company is sending the attached letter to Eligible Shareholders. Those who wish to retain their shares 

must complete and sign the Share Retention Form and forward it to the Company’s Share Registry, 

Computershare Limited, so that it is received by 5:00pm (AEDT) on July 31, 2018. 

For and on behalf of the Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Graham Henderson 
Company Secretary 

  




